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Status of Mask Mandate - Update #3

February 1, 2022
 

 The indoor mask-wearing requirement continues to be in effect
until at least March 2nd

Late yesterday, the New York State Appellate Division granted the State’s application for a
stay pending hearing on the condition that the State submits its appellate brief on or before
March 2, 2022. As a result, the requirement for all persons to wear masks in school buildings
and on school buses remains in effect through March 2, 2022.  However, it is important to note,
the current regulation that requires masks to be worn indoors is set to expire on February 21,
2022. At this time, it is expected that the regulation will be extended.

Should there be any developments that would alter the indoor mask wearing requirements, the
school community will be notified. 
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